
 

 

 

2017 in Review 

Learn, Grow & Garden with Us! 



   2017 SGGC Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



May 13th, 2017 Plant Sale 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Canada Day Parade Entry 



2017 Main Street Planters  
Co-ordinated by Gayle Smithers 



Joseph B. Smith Lily Gardens 



Garden Party  August 8, 2017 
at  Jan Masters 



St. George Applefest  
Aug 16 & 17, 2017 



Peggy Tolhurst 
Honour Roll Award from OHA - 2017 



Canada 150 – Tree Grant from the 
Ontario Horticulture Association - 

2017 



Nov 21st, 2017 



Wreath Workshop Dec 4th 



 Annual Meeting – Dec 11th 


